Home Page on 4/2/09 (before we closed Fall 2009 admission)
Apply now for Fall 2009 admission! We are still accepting applications for Fall 2009 admission to the Non-Profit/Public Administration and Public Policy concentrations. While we have passed our priority deadline, we currently expect to continue our application review process through March, so if your application materials are received by the end of March they are very likely to be reviewed. Note that you can submit your application materials as they are ready: you do not have to wait until your entire application packet is complete. If you are interested in Fall 2009 admission, please feel welcome to contact Randee Gibbons asap for more information. Note that after Fall 2009 our next cohort will not begin until Fall 2010.

Apply for Fall 2009 Inter-year admission! For the Tribal Governance Concentration, we are currently accepting applications to enter the program Fall 2009. Please contact Maggie McCarty, Assistant MPA Director - Tribal Governance cohort at (360) 867-6202.

For admission and application information, check out our admission requirements and application information links. If you are interested in either the Public and Non Profit Administration concentration or the Public Policy concentration, please contact Randee Gibbons, Assistant MPA Director- General cohort, at (360) 867-6554. For more information about the Tribal Governance Concentration, feel welcome to contact Maggie McCarty, Assistant MPA Director - Tribal Governance cohort at (360) 867-6202.

Try out the MPA program: take courses as a Graduate Special Student before you are admitted! If you have a bachelor's degree you are eligible to take MPA elective courses as a non-admitted graduate student: a "Graduate Special Student." You can take up to 8 MPA elective credits per quarter and up to 12 credits total will count toward your MPA degree if you are later admitted to the program. Interested? Get more information on Special Student requirements and registration procedures.

